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ST. PHILIP THE APOSTLE PARISH DIRECTORY & INFORMATION 
Rectory Office Hours:  Monday through Thursday (8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.), Friday (8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.) 

School Office Hours:  Monday through Friday  (8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.) 
Website:  st-phil.org           Facebook:  www.facebook.com/StPhilipAddisonIL      

THE MISSION OF OUR PARISH 
As members of the Diocese of Joliet,  

we are a faith community united in Christ  
by a common bond to the universal  

Catholic Church. 
Our words and actions are a reflection of 

Christ’s presence among us. 
We manifest God’s Word through  

active participation in spiritual, liturgical,  
educational, service, and social ministries  
directed at bringing all people to Christ. 

Please join us for: 
Masses at 8:00 a.m. on 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 
 

Communion Service at 8:00 a.m.  
on Wednesday 

 
 Rosary at 8:30 a.m. on Monday-Friday 

 
Individual Rite of Penance at 4:00 p.m. & 

Mass at 5:00 p.m. on Saturday 
 

Sunday Masses at 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 

If you are a new visitor 
to our church today, 

welcome!  
If you would like more 
information about our 
church or would like to 

register in the parish, please contact any of the 
staff members listed above or fill out a simple  

online registration form at st-phil.org. 

PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENTS & BULLETIN DEADLINES 
Parish staff reserves the right to accept/decline/edit  

pulpit announcements and bulletin submissions.  
Please submit pulpit announcements to Deacon Phil Heitz 
(pheitz@st-phil.org; 630-628-0900 x104) no later than the 

Thursday preceding the desired weekend.  
Please send bulletin submissions to Cathy Jaskey 
(cjaskey@st-phil.org; 630-543-1754) a week prior  

to desired publication date. 



Interested in joining the of Columbus?  Please call 708-415-7719 or visit http://kofc650.org for more information. 





JULIE NOONAN                                                                                                    Phone:  630.543.4130 
St. Philip the Apostle School Principal                                         Email Address:  jnoonan@st-phil.org 

Did you know that more than 25 scholarships have been awarded to St. 
Philip the Apostle students thanks to the Invest in Kids Tax Credit 
Scholarship Program? 
 

Many deserving students would not be able to attend St. Philip without these 
scholarships. Our school community is stronger from these scholarships, too, as the 
recipients truly exhibit what it means to be a St. Philip student. 
 

Despite the program's success, the Tax Credit Scholarship Program is a pilot 
program, and has a sunset clause which would end the program in 2023, unless our 
state lawmakers vote to extend or make the program permanent.  
 

We need YOUR help! Join us by scanning the QR code below to let your legislators 
know you value the program, what it means to the St. Philip the Apostle School 
community and ask them to #RemoveTheSunset! 
 

We are also planning an advocacy trip to Springfield on Tuesday, October 24th and 
again on Thursday, November 9th. If you can attend please contact Julie Noonan at 
(630) 543-4130 or jnoonan@st-phil.org. 

This this program affects our school and so many others. 
Please scan the QR Code or follow the link to take action.  



 BILL WILDER                                                                                                        Phone:  630.543.4015 
 Director of Music                                                                              Email Address:  bwilder@st-phil.org 

If you love expressing your musical talents, please consider becoming a music minister 
here at St. Philip the Apostle Parish where you can use that talent while giving praise to 
God. Below are possible opportunities for you to share your love of music with the parish:  
 

Traditional Choir: Traditional Choir is open to all adults beginning at high school age, and alternates each 
week singing at either the 8:00 a.m. or 10:00 a.m. Sunday Masses from September until the end of the 
Easter season. Practices are on Thursdays from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. in the church. 
 

Contempo Choir: The Contempo Choir is open to all adults beginning at high school age. We will sing 
once a month at the 5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday, and practices are twice a month on Tuesdays from 7:00 
to 8:30 p.m. 
 

Resurrection Choir: The Resurrection Choir is open to all who are able to participate at funeral Masses, 
which generally take place in the mid/late morning hours. There are no rehearsals, and the commitment is 
based solely on your availability—perfect for retirees and stay-at-home parents! 
 

Cantors: Cantors are needed to help lead the congregation in song with a commitment of 1-2 Masses per 
month. 
 

Instrumentalists: Experienced instrumentalists would be greatly appreciated at any of the weekend 
Masses. Time commitment is based on the individual’s availability. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering for any of the music ministries, please contact me. 

 

 Kindergarten is settling in nicely to our daily routines. We start the day with reciting a scripture 
verse. Our September scripture verse was “Kind words are like honey, sweet for the soul and healthy for 
the body.” Proverbs 16:34 We, then, work on applying using kind words each day, while learning the 
Bible has two parts (the Old/New Testament). Each month we change our scripture verse to connect to 
that month’s activities. We finished up September with Johnny Appleseed, who was a kind and loving 
man that took care of God’s creation. As we move into October, we will be learning to pray a decade of 
the Rosary every day, honoring the Rosary in the month of October. Our Math concepts include 
counting to 100 everyday and learning to subitize numbers 1-10. Our Language Arts concepts include 
learning the letter/sound correspondence; beginning/ending sounds; rhyming words; identifying big 
ideas and sequencing a story. Kindergartners are full of joyful energy and have a zest for making 
learning fun! Thank you for sharing your love of faith with our school children!  We are blessed by your 
prayerful support! 



CAROL SCHUBERT                                                                                            Phone:  630.543.1754 
Director of Faith Formation                                                       Email Address:  cschubert@st-phil.org               

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday:    Rom 1:1-7/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4/Lk 11:29-32 
Tuesday:   Rom 1:16-25/Ps 19:2-3, 4-5/Lk 11:37-41 
Wednesday:  2 Tm 4:10-17b/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18/Lk 10:1-9 
Thursday:   Rom 3:21-30/Ps 130:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6ab/Lk 11:47-54 
Friday:   Rom 4:1-8/Ps 32:1b-2, 5, 11/Lk 12:1-7 
Saturday:   Rom 4:13, 16-18/Ps 105:6-7, 8-9, 42-43/Lk 12:8-12 
Sunday:   Is 45:1, 4-6/Ps 96:1, 3, 4-5, 7-8, 9-10 (7b)/1 Thes 1:1-5b/Mt 22:15-21 

                                    The Power of Family Rituals 
 

Rituals are powerful; they help us see what we otherwise might forget to look for. The 
same is true at home. Daily rituals and family traditions serve to show us and our children 
who we are and what matters to us. Here are some good opportunities to introduce rituals 

into your family life. 
 

Bedtime - Bedtime rituals can be a challenge at the end of a long day, but children often need help falling 
asleep as nighttime fears arise. Take this opportunity to introduce bedtime prayers to your children and to 
help them develop trust in God as our protector and provider. See this time spent as an investment in your 
child’s spiritual and emotional wellness. As your children grow, don’t abandon the bedtime ritual, but adapt it 
to suit their needs. 
 

Birthdays and Baptismal Days - Birthday celebrations are great ways to emphasize that your children are 
unique and loved. Recognizing, in some significant way, your children’s baptismal day is a great way to 
celebrate their relationship with God. A simple way to celebrate a baptismal anniversary is to light a candle, 
explain why you gave your child his or her name, and then spend a moment talking about the goodness you 
see in that child. In this way you will nurture the natural spirituality of your children and demonstrate that there 
is more to them than they probably know. 
 

Every Day - Some of the best family fun can be had by developing little rituals that are unique to your lives 
together. There's many simple practices that celebrate the sacred. Perhaps every Friday night your family 
eats pizza, piles on the couch together, and watches a movie. Or perhaps New Year’s Day is your family’s 
day to go on a long hike in the woods. Value these rituals and know that they are anchors for your kids in a 
turbulent world. 
 

Meals - Eating a family meal on a regular basis is a profound ritual. Begin the meal with prayer. Make time for 
everyone to share something about their day. Try fun meal-time questions like those in The Meal Box, they 
will encourage conversation, laughter, and sharing. Above all, make the table a welcoming, come-as-you-are 
place. Welcome friends, neighbors, and those in need to your table as well. Jesus did some of his best 
teaching from the dinner table. You can too, just by passing the potatoes. Source: https://catechistsjourney.loyolapress.com/ 

                                                    

                                                 UNDY SUNDAY 2023 
 

Did you know that new underwear and socks are the most-requested but least-donated items at Catholic 
Charities? These basic items (new underwear, warm socks, a fresh diaper) are truly treasures to those who are 
living in poverty. The Society of St Vincent de Paul at St Philip the Apostle Parish is helping Catholic Charities, 
Diocese of Joliet by collecting the following NEW items for children and adults living in low-income households. 

All donations will be gratefully accepted, but we are focusing on the following items this year: 
 

                 Boy's t-shirts/undershirts (all sizes) & Girl's underwear (sizes 2T - 16) 
 

Boxes will be in the narthex through October 15th. 
 

To donate through Amazon Wish List the page is: https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/MINDOXGB1I9F 
For more information or to contribute monetary donations visit catholiccharitiesjoliet.org.  

 

Thank you for making a difference in the lives of people in need in our community! 



DEACON PHILIP HEITZ, OFS                                                                      Phone:  630.628.0900 x104 
Director of Liturgy & Adult Faith Formation                                     Email Address:  pheitz@st-phil.org  
Marriage/Baptismal Preparation                                    

Have you purchased your garment for God’s special wedding reception? How strong is the 
level of your discipleship? Let’s continue our discernment process by further delving into the 
insights Fr. James Mallon provides in Divine Renovations. 

Fr. Mallon notes that his parish has found that providing opportunities for parishioners to 
experience authentic community must be a priority. “It is just so easy for our people to get lost 

in the crowd and to fall through the cracks, even those who have had authentic experiences of the Lord…Caring 
therefore needs to become the job of all, not just of the pastor. Only then will a Church become healthy.” 

His parish’s solution for this need was to create lay-led, mid-sized connect groups of parishioners where each 
could become known, cared for, loved and called forth, but of a large enough size for people to be able to sit 
back and not be put under pressure. Parishioners usually joined a group after attending one of the parish’s faith 
formation programs. Fr. Mallon soon recognized, however, that after the successful program ended, 
parishioners had no place to go to continue to be spiritually fed. 

Another age old dilemma Fr. Mallon has noticed is that his parishioners’ faith may appear on the outside with no 
corresponding reality within. The parish’s goal is to find methods so parishioners will experience the Holy Spirit 
and come to a deeper appreciation of discipleship. Fr. Mallon notes that the apostles only became effective 
disciples after receiving charismatic gifts on Pentecost. Afterward, they had the courage to go out to the ends of 
the earth as Jesus’ witnesses. 

During the course of human history, the Spirit of the Lord has been given to particular people at particular times 
for particular purposes. Fr. Mallon notes that in contrast to what was experienced in a formerly dominant 
Catholic culture, post-moderns not only do not fear emotional religious experiences, they welcome them. He 
feels a healthy Church does not discredit or exclude experiences of the Holy Spirit, but has a robust respect for 
how the Spirit is manifested within the community, and evaluates every experience according to the fruits that 
the experience brings. 

Parishes should teach that an emotional response to God is a healthy part of being in relationship with God just 
as it is in any other personal relationship. 

In Galatians 5:22, St. Paul writes: “The fruit of the Spirit 
is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, generosity, 
faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control.” 

Fr. Mallon adds that another factor making his parish 
more vibrant was its seeking to become an inviting 
church. Successful, healthy and growing churches are 
intentional about creating an invitation culture. He 
acknowledges that the primary factor preventing the 
majority of parishioners from inviting others is fear of 
rejection, of being considered odd, of creating discomfort 
in a relationship, and of being considered “one of those” 
people. To this fear he responds with Jesus’ constant 
refrain, “Do not be afraid.” 

How does St. Philip’s respond to the above-mentioned 
challenges? How can we best learn to appreciate the 
special gifts we each have received from the Holy Spirit 
in baptism and confirmation? How do we lessen the 
fears involved in discipleship? These are some of the 
questions the staff is looking to you for help in our parish 
discernment process. We continue with our prayer that 
effective discernment will lead to a more engaged and 
loving St. Philip’s community. May God give you peace. 

Do you hear God calling you to ministry in the church? 
 

We need men, women, and 
children to become Lectors, 

Communion Ministers, Ushers, 
and Altar Servers. Please contact 

Deacon Philip Heitz, OFS  
if you want to answer the call. 

Ministry Schedule for October 21 & 22, 2023 

Saturday 
5:00 p.m. 

Lector:  Dave Schwichtenberg 
Extraordinary Ministers:  Liz Rendina, 
Cathie Lorenzo, Jennifer Panzeca 
Altar Servers:  Natale Panzeca, 
Mason Lofton 
Ushers:  Michael Grigsby, Mike Provinzino, 
Jim Panzarella, Janet Baier 
Celebrant:  Fr. Binu Varghese 

Sunday 
8:00 a.m. 

Lector:  Ramona Sowada 
Extraordinary Ministers:  Peter Skocik, 
Vincent Panzeca, Linda Cipolla 
Altar Servers:  Carli Fachet, Ryder Reyes 
Ushers:  Jack Ochocinski, Dan Fachet, 
Pamela Reith, Ethan Fachet 
Celebrant:  Fr. Binu Varghese 

Sunday 
10:00 a.m. 

Lector:  Laurie Ann Ardito 
Extraordinary Ministers:  Ann McGreal, 
Deacon Sean McGreal, Joanne Panno,  
Patti Sue Stolfe 
Altar Servers:  Bryce Tran, Bradley Tran 
Ushers:  Angela Addante, Pat Corcione, 
Dave Marshall, Trinh Tran 
Celebrant:  Fr. Binu Varghese 



DEACON SEAN MCGREAL                                                                        Phone:  630.628.0900 x105 
Pastoral Associate & OCIA Director                                                Email Address:  smcgreal@st-phil.org 

The calendar is not always what it seems. There are times that our “normal” 
calendar does not line up with other things that mark the passage of time. We have 
a fiscal calendar, a school calendar (which can vary between types of school) and 
we also have a liturgical calendar. Whereas we may be familiar with these, we also 

mark the passage of a year as we remember those who have died. 

This calendar begins with the Feast of All Souls (November 2). Those who have gone before us and 
are now seated at the banquet God has prepared. Through faith, we believe their lives have 
changed from mortal to everlasting. 

Those who mourn have also had a change of life, 
being without the physical presence of our beloved 
dead can be a difficult reality. In the passing of 
time this reality becomes less painful, nonetheless 
it remains because of the impact they had on our 
life. 

In the letter to the Romans Paul asks a question;” 
What will separate us from the love of Christ?” 

The love that has been given to us in this life from 
the time of our conception is meant to be shared 
and in sharing that love with someone else, we 
give part of ourselves to them and they in turn give 
part of themselves to us.  

When someone we loved has died and has gone 
back home to the Father the love that connected 
us in this life doesn't go away. The love that God 
planted within us is eternal. His presence and the 
presence that we shared with each other are 
everlasting. God's love planted in us knows no 
bounds and it continues to connect us as our lives 
change until the time that we all gathered together 
in heaven. Peace, Deacon Sean 

Weekend Offertory for October 7/8, 2023  
Actual Offertory: $13,393 

Budget Offertory:  $13,187 
Favorable/(Unfavorable): $205 

 

Fiscal Year to Date - July 1, 2023, to June 30, 2024  
Actual Offertory:  $179,708 
Budget Offertory:  $197,806 

Favorable/(Unfavorable): ($18,098) 
 

Fiscal Year to Date - Current Year Vs. Prior Year  
Current Year to Date Offertory:  $179,708 

Prior Year to Date Offertory:  $180,685 
Favorable/(Unfavorable): ($977) 

 

Thank you for your generosity! 

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR THE WEEK OF 
October 16 to 22, 2023 

Monday 
10/16/23 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
6:30 p.m.-Legion of Mary (Vesting Room) 
7:00 p.m.-St. Vincent de Paul Meeting 
(Room 2) 
7:00 p.m.-Sharing Christ Adult Faith 
Formation (Room 1) 

Tuesday 
10/17/23 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
1:00 p.m.-Parish Staff Meeting (Rectory) 
6:30 p.m.-Parent Association Gala Meeting 
(Room 1) 
7:00 p.m.-Knights of Columbus Meeting
(Rectory) 

Wednesday 
10/18/23 

8:00 a.m.-Communion Service (Church) 
8:30 a.m.-Sharing Christ Adult Faith 
Formation (Room 1) 
4:15 p.m.-RE Classes for Grades K-5 
6:45 p.m.-RE Classes for Grades 6-8 

Thursday 
10/19/23 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
3:00 p.m.-School Children’s Choir 
Practice (Church) 
6:00 p.m.-Wedding Rehearsal (Church) 
7:00 p.m.-Traditional Choir Practice (Church) 

Friday 
10/20/23 

8:00 a.m.-School Mass (Church) 
6:00 p.m.-Volleyball Games (Gym) 

Saturday 
10/21/23 

9:00 a.m.-Volleyball Games (Gym) 
1:00 p.m.-Wedding Preparation (Room 1, 
Church) 
2:00 p.m.-Wedding (Church) 
4:00 p.m.-Confessions (Church) 
5:00 p.m.-Mass (Church) 

Knights of Columbus Pies by the Guys 

Sunday 
10/22/23 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
9:00 a.m.-OCIA (Room 1) 
10:00 a.m.-Mass with Children’s Liturgy of 
the Word and Traditional Choir (Church) 
12:00 p.m. Baptisms 
12:00 p.m.-Knights of Columbus Membership 
Degree (Room 1) 

Knights of Columbus Pies by the Guys 



ABORTION ALTERNATIVES  - Waterleaf (630-701-6270), 
 Post Abortion Healing (877-467-3463), Birthright (800-550-4900, 24 hrs) 

MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 
 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 16 
 8:00 AM Carmella Cronin 
  
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 17 
 8:00 AM Gladys Sosa 
  Eleanor J. Stasiewicz 
 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 18 
 8:00 AM (Communion Service) 
  
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 19 
 8:00 AM Frank Reid 
  Rosolino & Florence Di Tusa 
 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20 
 8:00 AM Arthur R. Di Vino 
  Mary & Stanley Schubert 
   
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 21 
   4:00 PM  INDIVIDUAL RITE OF PENANCE 
  5:00 PM Anticipated Mass for Sunday 
Sandi Milazzo / Pamela Mientus-Keider  
Ben Truchan / Lisa Ridyard / Frank Rappa  
Alfredo & Rosa Manzo / Geri Donnelly 
         
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 22 
 8:00 AM People of the Parish 

 10:00 AM Father’s Day Mass Card Recipients  
George & Mary Calabrese / Connie Kucharczyk  
Larry Mariano / Jack Glogowski / Michael Furio 
Frank Schillace / Adeline & Stanley Kulbieda 
Teresita Laxamana 

Jenny Bellezza,   
Ray Bugielski, 
Alison Carey,  
Toni Cheloni, 
Brian Cherry,  
Tim Kullum 

Cherry,  
Sylvia Culotta, 

William Czerniak, 
Jack D’Angelo, Michael DeStefano, Leo Di 

Fazio, Todd Gardener, Lucas Hameau, Anita 
Harshbarger, Tom Hemstreet, Ifrena Holtz, 
Judy Jaskey, Joyce Klein, Maria Komperda, 

Kroll Family, Jim Lamberti, Domenico Latrofa, 
Nicholas C. LaValle, Shirley Legaspi, Janet 

Lombardi, Sandra Lundgren, MacMillan 
Family, Diane McLaren, Cindy Miles, JoAnne 

Moberg, Rhodes Modelski, Vito Montana, Sam 
Mulay, Geri Mulcahy, Avery Quarles, John 
Rossi, Rita Seidl, John Silvestri, Bill Slovik, 

Wanda Slupik, Josephine Smith, Louis 
Sommesi, Mary Taschetta,  

Raymond Troksa. 
  

Please get permission from family members or the person who 
is ill before requesting that his/her name be added to the prayer 

list.. To add names to the list, please call 630-543-1754 or 
email cjaskey@st-phil.org. Names are deleted from the list after 

six months unless a request is made for a perpetual listing. 

Please pray for our sick & shut-in and 
those who are healing & convalescing... 

Please pray for all of our young men 
and women currently serving in the 

Armed Forces, especially:  

Richard Avila, Marines 
Salvador Bonilla, Jr., Air Force 

Elijah Burgins, Marines 
Emiliano Carrazco, Marines 

Kevin Catano, Marines 
Steven J. DeMarco, Army 
Matthew Deimling, Army 

Jack Domek, Marines 
Adam Dorney, Army 

Samantha Fallon, Navy 
Diego Feros, Army 

Blaze Galardy, Air Force 
Martin Garcia, Army 

Mark Jastowski, Marines 
Dylan Johnson, Army 

José Juarez, Navy 
Paul Keppler, Navy 

Ben Krause, Marines 
C. J. Loveland, Air Force 

Kristofferson Marzo, Army 

Andrew Maslanka, Army 
Matthew Maslanka, Army 
Anthony Milazzo, Navy 
Ryan Mills, Air Force 

Billy Moncatch, Marines 
Jason Okara, Army 

Enrique Ospina, Marines 
Adam Ostrander, Navy 
Cole Parent, Marines 

Randall Petrbok, Air Force 
James Roman, Marines 

Ryan Ruizol, Navy 
Andrew Tarchinski, Army 
Patrick Tobias, Air Force 

Isaiah Wuich, Marines 

 

To add a name to the list, 
please call 630-543-1754 or  
email cjaskey@st-phil.org. 

Let us remember in prayer our deceased 
relatives, friends, and parishioners, especially: 

 
 

Edward La Frenier 

Ann Panzeca 

Ann Marie Zasiebida  
 

 

Our sympathy to their friends and family. 

R
est

 i
n

 

pea
ce...

 

LIFE CHAIN REPORT - About 30 people from 11 
different surrounding churches prayed silently for one 
hour in Wood Dale on Sunday, October 1. Thank you 
to all who participated during this respect life month, 

please pray for mothers who have chosen life for their 
children and for those who have chosen adoption. 



Baptism Information: Baptisms are celebrated on the second & fourth 
Sunday of each month. A pre-Baptism program must be attended by the 
parents. Please call the rectory to register for a program. 
Marriage Information: Please call the rectory to make arrangements at 
least six months (a year is preferred) in advance of the wedding date. It is 
recommended you do not rent reception facilities until your wedding date is 
confirmed with the pastor. Your preferred wedding date may be unavailable, 
and we do not want you to lose your deposit with the reception venue. 
OCIA: The Order of Christian Initiation for Adults (OCIA, previously known 
as RCIA) is a process for welcoming new members into the Catholic 
Church: for those seeking to become Catholic, those seeking the sacrament 
of Eucharist / Confirmation, and those simply exploring the Catholic faith. 
For more about OCIA, please contact Deacon Sean McGreal. 
Parish Registration: New families are welcome and are asked to register 
at the rectory. Also, previously registered parishioners are asked to notify us 
of any address changes. 
Emergency Sick or Anointing Calls: Please notify us immediately of any 
serious illness in your family. If you have a hospitalized loved one who would like a visit, please call the rectory with 
contact information since the hospitals and hospices no longer notify parishes. Please do not wait until the last 
minute to have someone anointed. There are always accidents/emergencies, but sometimes there is less panic 
when the anointing can be done prior to someone passing. 

We now have available low-gluten hosts which make it possible for people who have celiac disease or 
allergies to wheat or gluten to be able to receive communion. If you have celiac disease or an allergy to 

wheat or gluten, please let us know before Mass so that arrangements can be made  
for you to be able to receive communion at Mass. 

For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              St. Philip the Apostle, Addison, IL              B 4C 01-4168



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              St. Philip the Apostle, Addison, IL              A 4C 01-4168

Illinois

CatholicMatch.com/IL

Specializing in:
Drives • Walks • Patios • Curbs

Stairs • Stamp & Color Concrete
Trucking & Bobcat Work

Insured & Bonded • Free Estimates

$100 off with $1000 or more Contract

100 E. Comstock, Addison

630-479-2017
www.rjconcrete.biz

RJ ConcreteRJ ConcreteRJ ConcreteRJ Concrete

Serving our neighbors since 1986

710 W Lake St, Addison IL            (630) 628-7800
www.driscollroofing.com

ASK ABOUT THE PARISHIONERS DISCOUNT

SALERNO’S ROSEDALE CHAPELS 
450 West Lake St, Roselle | www.salernofuneralhomes.com | salernorosedale@gmail.com | 630-889-1700

We Remain Family - Owned & Operated by Rosario D. Salerno Sons for Over 114 Years  
Pre-Arranged Funeral Plans Are Available and Transferable from Any Funeral Home  

Funerals & Cremation Services Designed for Any Income

 George Salerno • Frank Salerno 
Licensed Attorney on Staff

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Robin Ungaro

rungaro@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6447

The Cleaning Company, Inc.

The Cleaning Company, Inc. 
Post Office Box 6870 
Villa Park, IL 60181-6870 
Telephone (630) 834-1199 
Facsimile (630) 834-1279

KIKI’S 
CLEANERS & TAILOR 

630.279.6117 
70 E. LAKE ST. • ADDISON, IL

847-259-0200
• Sewer Rodding • Water Heaters • Boilers 

• Sump Pumps • 24/7 Service
www.qualityplumbingchicago.com

Quality People, Quality Products, Quality Service

Lic. #055-042911


